
Dear Residents of the Excelsior and Mission Terrace/Cayuga neighborhoods,  
 
District 11 Supervisor Safai is hosting a community meeting to discuss the findings of the 
Excelsior and Mission Terrace/Cayuga parking survey conducted this last March and to discuss 
possible next steps. Please come hear about the survey and other research findings and lets 
continue our discussion about parking in the neighborhoods. 
  

Community Meeting  
November 14, 2019 

Crocker Amazon Clubhouse 
Moscow Street @ Italy Avenue 

6 – 8 PM 
  
 
 
About the Survey 

• In March 2019, the SFMTA mailed 8,962 surveys to households in the Excelsior and 
Mission Terrace -Cayuga neighborhoods (District 11).   

• The survey closed April 1, 2019.  
• The survey was available in four languages: English, Spanish, Chinese and Filipino. 
• 1,879 households completed the survey—for a response rate of 21%.   
• Of these, 150 or 8% were completed in a language other than English.   

 
To learn more about Excelsior and Mission Terrace-Cayuga Parking Management, please visit 
the project website at: www.sfmta.com/D11Parking.   
 
In addition to the Survey Summary Fact Sheet, the Project web site has links to: 

• Results of the parking occupancy survey conducted in the spring of 2019.  
• 3 fact sheets—with written comments from survey respondents.  (In all, 1,232 written 

comments were submitted with the surveys).   
 
If you have any questions, feel free to contact me. My contact information is provided below. 
 
Regards, 
 
Kathryn Studwell 
Program Manager, Residential Parking Policy 
Parking & Curb Management 
 

 
 
Office 415.701.5708 
InfoRPP@sfmta.com 
 

http://www.sfmta.com/D11Parking
http://www.sfmta.com/D11Parking

